
 
 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION FOR NAMES FOR  
THE NEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS IN THE NORTH MYRTLE BEACH CLUSTER 

 
 
 
Policy Reference:   
District Administrative Policy on Naming Schools and Facilities 
 
 
Background Information:   
The North Myrtle Beach Naming Committee was formed in accordance with Board 
policy.  Numerous names were considered for the new elementary schools in the North 
Myrtle Beach cluster. The Committee has recommended the following names for the 
three schools: 
 
North Myrtle Beach Primary – Ocean Drive Elementary 
North Myrtle Beach Elementary – Riverside Elementary 
North Myrtle Beach Intermediate – Waterway Elementary 
 
Purpose:   
Review the Committee’s recommendation for the names for the three new elementary 
schools in the North Myrtle Beach cluster. 
 
 
For Further Information:   
Contact: Joe Burch at 488-6712 
 
 
Recommended Action:   
 
Move to approve the Committee’s recommendation for the names of the three 
new elementary schools in the North Myrtle Beach cluster.   
 
 

  August 20, 2007 Board Meeting 


